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8th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Admission arrangements and information for entry into Year 7, September 2022 

Skipton Girls’ High School undertakes its own selection testing.  We are keen to make sure that all 

parents/carers in the area have all the information they need to make the best choice for their 

daughters’ secondary school.  It may be useful to note that every year, we are able to offer places to 

a significant number of girls who live outside our normal priority area. I have outlined below early notice 

of some of the important dates in the process and where to find further information. 

 

Year 5 Open Evening for September 2022 entry, Wednesday 14th July 2021 

Unfortunately, due to covid restrictions, we are unable to open the school to pupils and their parents 

this year. There will, however, be a Year 5 Virtual Open Evening available on our website 

(https://www.sghs.org.uk/) from the afternoon of 14th July. 

We are hoping it may be possible to run 30-minute school tours for pupils and their parents in the 

coming weeks – max. 2 families at a time – however this will be dependent on the government 

announcement on whether restrictions will be lifted on 21st June 2021. Please check our website next 

week for an update on whether these tours will be able to go ahead. 

 

Closing date for the registration form: by 4pm, Monday 30th August 2021 

It is very important that if a parent/carer wishes their daughter to sit the selection tests, they should 

complete the online registration form by the above date.  Without this, pupils will not be able to sit our 

selection tests and therefore, cannot be considered for a place at Skipton Girls’ High School. 

 

Selection tests will be held on Saturday, 25th September 2021 

The selection tests will be held at Skipton Girls’ High School from 9.15am until approximately 1pm. 

 

Our school prospectus, Handbook for Admission September 2022, online registration form and further 

information on the school is available from our website: www.sghs.org.uk/parents-

carers/admissions/admissions-to-year-7-september-2022/ 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact admissions@sghs.org.uk if you have any queries or need further 

information.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Mr M Turner 

Executive Headteacher 
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